## Children In Need – Friday 19th November

We would like to highlight any fundraising that your child might be taking part in out of school and would welcome any photographs and information to enable us to display this in school and celebrate charitable activities in future newsletters. Please send any information and photographs, along with details of any online donation pages, to <a href="mailto:ekennerley@stfaiths.co.uk">ekennerley@stfaiths.co.uk</a>

For any further information about Children In Need please follow these links:

https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/

https://www.bbcchildreninneedshop.co.uk/

